
  
  
  

                                The future of our past is ever present  
     
    I encourage all of you to visit Heritage Hall and look at the Rose Window. One  
of St. Paul's special historical pieces has been restored and cleaned through the 
 generous donations given to the Heritage Hall Restoration Committee funds.  
Special thanks goes to an anonymous donor who funded the entire project.  
 
    The hour before the sun tucks itself away for the night is a particularly beautiful,  
serene time in which the room glows as the winking rays of sun filter through the  
stained-glass windows in the chapel, the side and of course thr Rose Window.  
 
      The band members who are restoring the stage have been busy and it is  
looking wonderful. The Committee and the Stage workers have contributed so  
much to the continuing history of our church. This wouldn't be possible without  
your emotional and financial. 
 
     I have heard many people comment about our beautiful and historical church.  
You make it beautiful and add to its history by being part of our church family.   
Thank you for all you do. I feel privileged to help secure our past, present and 
future. 
       
                                                                                                 
                                                                                                In Service to God, 
                                                                                               Jo Ann Elmore 
                                                                                               Archivist  
  


